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Randolph Partnership for Child Executive Director Lisa 
Hayworth Joins Randolph Community College Board of 
Trustees 
 
Asheboro, N.C. (July 26, 2023) — Randolph Community College inducted Randolph Partnership 
for Children's (RCP) Executive Director Lisa Hayworth into the Board of Trustees.  Hayworth will 
represent the Randolph County School System, strengthening the partnership between the 
organizations.   
 
On Thursday, July 20, 2023, the swearing-in ceremony took place at the beginning of the 
Randolph Community College Board of Trustees meeting. This appointment reflects Hayworth's 
leadership and dedication to supporting education in the community. 
 
As the RPC Executive Director, Hayworth has been instrumental in helping young children in in 
the community succeed in school and life. She has led the organization to create programs and 
initiatives that support children and their families.   
 
"I am honored to join the Board of Trustees of Randolph Community College," said Hayworth. "I 
am passionate about education and dedicated to fostering strong connections between our 
educational institutions and the community. I look forward to collaborating with fellow 
trustees, college leadership, and the community to promote excellence in education and 
contribute to the growth and success of Randolph County." 
 
 Hayworth's appointment highlights the commitment of RPC to strong families with well-
prepared children. With her leadership, the organization will continue to build partnerships and 
advocate for programs and policies that benefit children and families. 

 
### 

 
About the Randolph Partnership for Children: Since 1999, the Randolph Partnership for 
Children (RPC), a non-profit organization, has positively impacted the lives of Randolph 
County’s young children. As the community’s lead organization for young children and their 
families, RPC works with and through diverse agencies, individuals, organizations, and 
communities to ensure all children enter school healthy and ready to succeed in school and life. 
RPC is a United Way agency. For more information, visit www.randolphkids.org. 
CONTACT: 
Kim Radcliffe, Director of Marketing and Community Engagement 
Randolph Partnership for Children, 349 Sunset Ave., Asheboro, NC 27203 
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